
 
 
 
 

28 November 2008 
 
Manager Companies 
Company Announcements Office 
ASX Limited 
Level 4, Securities Exchange Building 
20 Bridge Street 
SYDNEY  NSW  2000 
 
 
Dear Sir / Madam 
 
Change of ASX code to NAG and new website 
 
The name change from Panaegis Gold Mines Limited to Nagambie Mining Limited was approved 
by shareholders at the Company’s Annual General Meeting held on Tuesday, 25 November 
2008.   
 
ASX has allocated the code NAG to the Company and has advised that this code change will 
take effect at the commencement of trading on Monday, 1 December 2008. 
 
Please be advised that the Company’s new website www.nagambiemining.com.au will also be 
operational on Monday, 1 December 2008. 
 
Yours faithfully 

 
Alfonso Grillo 
Company Secretary 

www.nagambiemining.com.au

